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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Monday, April 7, 2025 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, April 7, 2025 at 
5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034 
 
Present:  Heather Cramer, Superintendent; Steve Weinheimer, Chair; and John Bohonek, Board President; Tim Simmons, Member; 
and Mr. Miller, Technology Director 
 

AGENDA: 

 

 Technology Update—Mr. Miller—Mr. Miller indicated that testing is going well.  He fixed several wire ports over spring break.  

JHE has had copy machine issues that he worked to resolve.  Mr. Miller submitted all Erate paperwork and is waiting to hear 

back on the status of the funds.  The Spectrum migration is moving along.  Johnson Controls will need to do some work at 

JHE on the fire alarms to make sure that they are in sync with the phone line migration.   

 Referendum Wrap-up/Moving Forward—The committee discussed options in regards to staffing and other potential cuts 

moving forward.  The committee will discuss further at the board meetings throughout the month. 

 Future Program/Technology Planning –Mr. Miller provided an updated sheet with updates that will need to be considered into 

the future for technology update.  Mrs. Cramer will look into if there is grant funding available for any of the updates. 

 Staffing update—Mrs. Cramer discussed the openings that are currently posted and also discussed future openings with 

resignations that have been received.  

 
 


